
 

                                                                                                        

                    

Dear Families 

You are invited to join your child in school on Thursday 7th December at 1.15pm until 2.50pm.  

This session will be for both nursery and reception parents.  In the session we will be making a 

range of Christmas Decorations including some edible treats.  Coffee and biscuits will be on 

offer for a small donation.  Please could you donate £5 towards the cost of the materials.  

You can take your decorations straight home.  We are asking for one adult per child to 

attend. Please fill in the reply slip by Friday 1st December.  We look forward to beginning our 

Christmas celebrations with you and thank you so much for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Rutherford, Mrs Sommerville, Mrs Hutchinson and Mrs Richardson 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Reply slip – Stay & Play – Decorations Day Celebrations – Thursday 7th December 2023 

 

Child’s name_________________________ Child’s class_____________________ 

 

Parent/Carer name who will be attending__________________________________ 

 

              Contribution of £5 (cash/chq (made payable to NCC) _______________________ 

 

Please fill in the reply slip by Friday 1st December, thank you. 

 

Decorations Day Celebrations 

Reception & Nursery 

Thursday 7th December 2023 


